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NON AVAILABILITY OF GLASSHOUSE FOR DINING

Col. Sudeep Kumar D. Mehta <sdmehta@mum.amity.edu>
Wed 1/2/2019 3:32 PM
To:  AUM HOIS <aumhois@amity.edu>; AUM Faculty <aumfaculty@amity.edu>
Cc:  Dr. Degala Sambasiva Rao <dsrao@mum.amity.edu>; registraraum <registraraum@mum.amity.edu>; Ashok Kumar
Singh <aksingh1@mum.amity.edu>; Krishna Kumar Singh <kksingh@mum.amity.edu>; Dr. Rohit Kumar Sharma
<rksharma@mum.amity.edu>

Dear All,
Greetings !!

It is intimated that, we have Union Bank Training Program presently underway at AUM.

The glasshouse enclosure,opposite the D block canteen, has been earmarked for the
trainees, to have their meals, up to 13 Jan 2019. Hence, that place will not be available to
students/staff during the above period.

You are requested to ask the students, not to try and enter the above glasshouse enclosure
and utilize other locations available in the canteens/food courts.

Best Wishes and Regards,

Colonel  Sudeep D Mehta (Retd)
Director Administration,


Landline : (022) 71987006
Mobile : +919725142040 / 9426019630
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Union Bank of India Training Program

Dr. Degala Sambasiva Rao <dsrao@mum.amity.edu>
Fri 12/21/2018 5:34 PM
To:  AUM HOIS <aumhois@amity.edu>; AUM Staff- Non teaching <aumstaff-nonteaching@amity.edu>
Cc:  registraraum <registraraum@mum.amity.edu>; Dr. J. Girish <jgirish@amity.edu>; Dr. Sali P.S <pssali@amity.edu>; Lt
Col Arun Sharma <asharma4@amity.edu>; Brig (Retd) VK Vadhera <vkvadhera@amity.edu>

Dear All,

I am pleased to inform that Union Bank of India has chosen Amity Group to train their officers. This
training program will be conducted at seven of Amity campuses including at Amity
University, Mumbai.

The first  group of 140 executives will attend a 5 day residential training program starting from 31st
Dec 2018. We would be conducting multiple such programs till end of March 2019.

All are requested to cooperate and support this very prestigious training program.

Regards,

DS Rao


